
Homer, Trina 

3/8/2010 10:15:10 PM
'matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov' (matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: Some Very Sad News

Thanks. It really is very sad.

From: Deal, Matthew <matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Cherry, Brian K; Brian.Prusnek@sce.com <Brian.Prusnek@sce.com>; Horner, Trina 
Sent: Mon Mar 08 20:52:35 2010 
Subject: FW: Some Very Sad News

Original Message

From: Clanon, Paul

Sent: Mon 3/8/2010 5:09 PM

To: ALL SF

RedactedCc:

Subject: Some Very Sad News

Sad news of the death this weekend of DRA's Don Smith. I'11 miss him.

SB GT&S 0487826
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RedactedFrom:

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2010 12:13 PM

To: ALL DRA; DRA Attorneys

Subject: Some Very Sad News

I am so sorry to relay that Don Smith died yesterday. Don had been battling 
liver disease and was awaiting a liver transplant. According to his three 
daughters, who were by his side till the end, he passed peacefully.

A memorial is being planning and more information will be provided as soon 
as it becomes available.

SB GT&S 0487827


